
  

 

HEART  TO  HEART  
                                                                   ESTABLISHED  1967  

  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 7  

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 2017 is a year to remember.  We celebrated 

our 50th anniversary!  Many organizations never reach 

such a milestone and many of those who do cannot say 

they are as successful as the Sacred Heart Foundation.  

Over the past 50 years we have awarded over 2000 

scholarships totaling more than 1.7 million dollars. 

 On June 4th we gathered at the Sacred Heart 

Church in Watertown to kick off our anniversary.  

Bishop Terry LaValley celebrated mass with Fr. 

Raymond Diesbourg, MSC, Fr. Vincent T. Freeh, MSC, 

Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC, Fr. Jonas Tandayu, MSC,  

Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC, and Fr. Pushpadason 

Santanthony, MSC concelebrating.  One of those priests 

concelebrating the mass, Fr. Pierre Aubin is the person 

who back in 1962 started the conversations on the 

foundation.  His vision and insight, along with the dedication of a small group of individuals came to fruition on 

May 31, 1967 when the foundation was established.  After Mass, many gathered in Dostie Hall to reminisce 

about the foundation and renew old friendships. It was a very special day. 

 On September 20th we continued the celebration at our 44th Annual 

Dinner.  During the annual business meeting, we inducted 2 former Board 

Members to be the newest members of our Honorary Council.  Those 

inducted, Bruce Benzanilla and Cleveland Calhoun, have been, and continue 

to be, dedicated supporters of the foundation.  Mr. Calhoun was the driving 

force to establish the annual dinner 44 years earlier.   Following the business 

meeting, Fr. Vincent T. Freeh MSC was the keynote speaker.   

What a wonderful event to end a wonderful year! 

 As we move forward with our next 50 years, we need to remember 

our purpose to support financially MSC Seminarians and Deacons around the world.  We have been successful 

because of all of you, our members and supporters, who share in the vision of the Sacred Heart Foundation.   

 

The First 50 Years and Beyond 

From all of us  

to all of you 

Wishing you a very Blessed Christmas  

and a Joyous New Year 
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Sacred Heart 

Foundation 
______________________ 

668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York  13601 

(315)782-3344 

Office Hours Monday-Thursday 9 -2 
e-mail:  mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 

 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Bruce Bezanilla 
Timothy F. Brady, DDS 

Cleveland Calhoun, Sr. 

Walter P. Cummings 
Paul DiFabion 

John Gaffney 

Richard Gefell 
Beverly A. Hennigan 

John Hill 

William R. Jesmore, CPA 
Mary McDonald Mascott 

Nancy A. Navarra 

Linda Petrie 
John T. Tucker 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Jayme St. Croix  

Vice-President 

Thomas Bruno 

Treasurer 

Tamasina Sharlow, CPA 

Secretary 

Daniel Villa 

~~~ 
William Caprara 

Steven Elliott 

Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 
Lisa L’Huillier 

Julie Hutchins 

Anthony Marra 
Dcn. Kevin Mastellon 

Kathy Moran 

Frank Reff 
Pat Signor 

 

STAFF 
Julie Moots 

Business Manager 

Sabrina Rizzo 

Administrative Assistant 
 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

FACEBOOK 
The Scared Heart Foundation Watertown NY 

Oh, no! That was our last Foundation Card! 

Don’t worry!  You can order cards online 24/7 at the Foundation website.  
 

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 
 

Online orders are mailed the next business day to the recipient for your convenience.  

Each time you use a Sacred Heart 

Foundation card you support our mission. 

Election Results 
 

On September 20th, 2017, the annual meeting was held at the Annual Benefit 

Dinner.  The results of the election  are as follows: 
 

Nominated and elected for a three-year term ending December 31, 2020, were 

Frank Reff, Lisa L’Huillier, and Daniel Villa 

 

Thank you for continuing to server on the Sacred Heart Foundation and giving of 

your time and talent to fulfill our mission. 

 

Sacred Heart Foundation  

Frank Caprara Memorial  

Golf Tournament 
Coming June 2018 

 

Updated information will be available on our  

website: sacredheartfoundation.com 

Tax Statements  
The Foundation office mails tax statements in January.  Letters are mailed to those who 

have donated cumulatively  $250.00 or more in the calendar year.  If you do not receive a 

tax letter and wish to have one mailed to you please contact the office (315) 782-3344 

Year End Donations  
 

All donations that arrive at the Foundation office by  

December 22, 2017,  

will be included in this year’s tax statements.  
  

Please keep the Sacred Heart Foundation and our Mission on your 

list this Christmas. 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=golf+images&view=detailv2&qft=+filterui%3aphoto-clipart&id=D9F5127820D3E01BF694CA47B6F6B67BDE843DBE&selectedIndex=190&ccid=YfehPlOS&simid=608046174960095078&thid=OIP.M61f7a13e53922185add4cafd852f02b6o0
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President’s Remarks 
 

As we come to the close of our 50th 

year as an organization supporting 

the religious education of the MSCs, 

one can’t help but be grateful for the 

vision of those who started the 

Foundation back in 1967.  Fr. Aubin 

and several community members 

have left a legacy that all of us who 

continue to serve should be proud 

of.   
 

I am honored to close out my term 

as President of the foundation 

during its’ 50th year. In June we 

held the Foundation’s 50th 

Anniversary mass and reception.  

People were truly amazed to see not 

only the turn out, but how much the 

foundation has grown in the 

wonderful displays at our reception.  

The annual dinner during our 50th 

celebration exceeded our 

expectations as well.   
 

To expand our scholarships from 

$500 our first year to $80,000 

currently and a grand total of 

$1,787,068 is a tremendous 

accomplishment.  This doesn’  t 

happen by the efforts of a few, but 

by the many who have served long 

and tirelessly before me.   
 

However, I am truly grateful for 

support of this year’s board, in 

particular the committees who have 

really proved to be the backbone of 

the Foundation. Keep up the good 

work in hopes we can celebrate 

another 50 in the years to come.   

 

 Thank you for all of your 

support.     

Farwell to Board of Directors  

 

Steve Elliott has been a member  of 

the Board of Directors since 2012.  

He has served on the Scholarship 

Committee, Planned Giving 

Committee, and Chair of Membership 

Committee.  The Foundation greatly 

appreciates his years of service and 

dedication to the mission of the 

Sacred Heart Foundation. 

 

Deacon Kevin Mastellon  has been 

a member of the Board of Directors 

since 2009.  He has served on the 

Finance Committee, Nominating 

committee, Membership Committee, 

and Publicity Committee and Chair 

of Planned Giving Committee. The 

Foundation greatly appreciates his 

years of service and dedication to the 

mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

 

Bruce Bezanilla, served on the board 

faithfully for 9 years.  During his time 

on the board, he served on many 

committees, including the Finance 

Committee, Membership Committee 

and the Golf Tournament.  Bruce 

continues to support the foundation by 

attending our events and actively 

participating in the planning 

and working with the golf tournament 

committee.   Most recently Bruce was 

awarded the  Business Person of the 

year by the Carthage Chamber.  

Congratulations To Our Newest Inductees of the 

Honorary Council 

Bruce Bezanilla New inductee to the 

Honorary Council with Tamasina Sharlow 

Sacred Heart  Foundation  Board Treasurer 

Cleveland Calhoun Sr.  served on the  

Board of  Directors  for  12 years .  

During his time on the board, 

Cleveland served as President for 

several years. It was through his 

efforts that the Annual Benefit Dinner 

was initiated and continues to this 

day.   

Above:  Cleveland Calhoun Sr . new 

inductee to the Honorary Council with 

Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC, founder of the 

Sacred Heart Foundation. 

Left: Honorary Council members. 

William Jesmore, Cleveland Calhoun, 

Mary Mascott, Fr. Pierre Aubin, Nancy 

Navarra, John Hill, Rick Gefell, Walter 

Cummings, Beverly Hennigan, Linda 

Petire, Bruce Bezanilla. Missing from photo: Timothy Brady, Paul DiFabion, John Gaffney 
and John Tucker  
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Jesmore & Associates, CPA Honored 
The Sacred Heart 

Foundation honors a 

corporate donor each 

year for its support.   

This year, Jesmore & 

Associates, CPA was 

awarded our plaque of 

appreciation. For their 

years of continued 

support.  Jesmore & 

Associates, CPA provides  bookkeeping, tax preparation, and 

payroll services to Watertown and surrounding areas.  The 

plaque was presented by Jayme St. Croix, Board President, to 

William and Joyce Jesmore. 

44th  Annual Benefit Dinner Recognition and Thank You  By Mr. Frank Reff 

Dan Villa 

Jayme St. Croix 

Most Rev. Bishop Terry LaValley 

Fr. Vincent T. Freeh, MSC 

Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 

Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Grays Flowers 

Hilton Garden Inn  

John Gaffney 

Tammy Sharlow 

Bev Hennigan 

Julie Hutchins 

Kathy Moran 

Tom Bruno 

Nancy McCabe 

Tony Marra 

Nancy Navarra 

Board of Directors and Honorary Council 

Annual Benefit Dinner Book Sponsors 

Named Scholarship 
 

The Sacred Heart Foundation 

announced our 50th named 

scholarship at the Annual Benefit 

dinner 
 

     “Jean Hill Scholarship” 
 

Thank you to John Hill and family for making this possible. 

Honoring Our Founder 
 

Following his talk, Fr. Aubin was 

presented with a gift from the Board 

of Directors:  a beautiful four volume 

set of the updated “breviary”, the 

special prayer book for Catholic 

priests and deacons.  Thank you Fr. 

Aubin, for your continued support of 

the Sacred Heart Foundation.  

Advanced Business Systems 

Bezanilla  - McGraw Funeral Home 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart Aurora, IL 

F. X. Caprara 

Clipper Inn 

Watertown Savings Bank 

Sisters of St. Joseph 

Jesmore & Associates,  William Jesmore CPA 

Northern Glass Co. 

Clayton Opera House 

Mary & Ted Mascott 

Carthage Federal Savings and Loans 

Purcell Construction  

Thousand Island Arts Center 

Rev. Bernard Jakubco, MSC 

Jefferson Concrete Corp. 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart Center Valley, PA 

Reed & Benoit Funeral Home 

Hefferon Real Estate 

D. L. Calarco Funeral Home Inc. 

K of C Council # 259 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Church 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Butler Jr. & Family 

St. Mary’s Church, Clayton 

St. John’s Church, Lafargeville 

Mercy Hospital School Of Nursing Alumnae Assc. 

Cummings Funeral Service, Inc. 

Immaculate Heart Central Schools 

Chiappone’s Tire 

Sundance Leisure 

St. Peter’s Church, Lowville 

St. Hedwig’s Church, Houseville 

St. Mary’s Church, Glenfield 

Jesmore & Associates, Tamasina Sharlow CPA 

St. Anthony’s Church, Watertown 

St. Patrick’s Church ,Watertown 

Avon Shoes 

Weldon & Trimper Law Firm 

Diocese of Ogdensburg 

Honorable James C. Harberson, Jr. 
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Named Scholarships 
 

Below is a list of our 50 named scholarships in honor of or in memory of. 

Thank you to all  who have contributed and left a legacy ensuring that the mission of the  

Sacred Heart Foundation will continue in the years to come.  

Fr. Jules Chevalier, MSC Scholarship  

Fr. Benoit C. Dostie, MSC Scholarship  

Fr. Joseph Durin, MSC Scholarship   

Fr. Joseph A. Francoeur, MSC Scholarship   

Fr. William J. Connor, MSC Scholarship   

Fr. Jean-Baptiste Chappel, MSC Scholarship   

Br. William Bedard, MSC Scholarship 

Anthony Cannella & Josephine Cannella-Dygert 

Joan Lamica Scholarship   

Conroy, Kieb, Phippen and LeFaivre Scholarship 

  Watertown Savings Bank Scholarship  

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart Scholarship  

Teresa Yarwood Scholarship  

Purcell Construction Scholarship  

Thomas A. and Mary Louise LeFaivre Scholarship 

 John Tucker Scholarship   

Edna B. Toerge Scholarship   

Ester Grossman Scholarship   

Mary Boland Scholarship   

Carleton & Beverly Lamica Scholarship  

Peter and Mary Dowe Scholarship   

Harold J. Haley Scholarship   

William V. Caprara and Charles D. Carrier Scholarship  

Evelyn Bourcy and Alma Sholett Scholarship  

Lawrence E. and Helen Smith Scholarship   

Father Henry Einhaus, MSC Scholarship   

Glen and Geraldine Buskirk Scholarship   

John and Rita Mackey Scholarship   

John and Mary Ellen Callahan Scholarship  

Fr. Gabriel Castonguay, MSC Scholarship   

McDonald Family Scholarship   

The McGrann Family Scholarship   

The Frances E. Stumpf Scholarship   

Tony and Kay Morgia Scholarship   

Merville Hourigan Scholarship  

Helen M. Campbell Scholarship  

Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC Scholarship   

The J. H. Stumpf Family Scholarship  

The Clifford & Beatrice Martin Scholarship    

The Benefit Services Group Scholarship  

Irene Jaman Scholarship   

Dorothy Farrell Scholarship   

Minnie & Cecil Greenwood Scholarship   

Margaret H. Phillips Scholarship   

Ambrose J. and Agnes D. Gaffney Scholarship  

Knights Of Columbus Council # 259 Scholarship 

Watertown Savings Bank Scholarship 

 Joyce A. & William R. Jesmore, CPA Scholarship 

Fr. Philip DeRea, MSC Scholarship 

Jean Hill Scholarship   

A Christmas Suggestion 
 

When your shopping is done, except for just one- 

 A friend almost forgotten about, 

May we offer a hint that won’t cost a mint? 

 Something specials…..without a doubt? 

Whether large or small, doesn’t matter at all, 

 It’s invested in education. 

And the measure to treasure, that will give you both pleasure? 

 It’s a gift….yea a tax free donation. 

It will go a long way to brighten the day 

 Of someone you haven't’ yet met, 

But his studies and prayers may be in the  “stairs” 

 To the ‘heaven you hope to get!’ 

Your gifts and donations to the Sacred 

Heart Foundation are invested  and the 

interest from those investments is used for 

scholarship aid for the seminarians of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart in the 

United States and around the world. 
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In Loving Memory of Rev. Philip DeRea, MSC 

March 26, 1942 - June 21, 2017 

Mr. & Mrs. Aaron Buchanan 
Ms. Jeanette Bruneio 
Ms. Kathy Russo 
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Vierzbicki 
Ms. Kathleen Gilbert 
Mr. & Mrs. David Jones 
Mr. & Mrs. George Wanamaker 
Ms. Carol Mack 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Grucela 
Mr. & Mrs. Albert Toth 
Ms. Betty Klinedinst 
Ms. Carol Casagrande 
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Mengel 
Mr. & Mrs. John Schwartz 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sakasits 

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Vogel 
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Martocci 
Ms. Claire McCann 
Ms. Lisa DeRea 
Mr. Victor DiGeronim, Sr. 
Ms. Susan Vitez 
Mrs. Mathilda Deutsch 
Mr. John Giannini, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Philip DeRea 
Mr. William Weiner 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Finnegan 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McInerney 
Ms. Ina Broeman 
Mr. Lawrence Carroll, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Amoroso 

Ms. Veronica Tetz 
Ms. Juliana Skrapits 
Mr. & Mrs. John Polgar 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Markl 
Mr. & Mrs. David Hoglund 
Mr. & Mrs. John Willacker 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Furst, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Calandra 
Mr. Mark Rosmann 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Lash 
Ms. Magdalen Janny 
Mr. & Mrs. John G. Bryant, Jr. 
Ms. Margaret Ferrara 

In Loving Memory of Br. John Peralta, MSC 

October 23, 1953 - August 2, 2017 

Mr. & Mrs. John Heatley 
Mr. Thomas Sanders 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Clawson 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Lundquist 
Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Preston 

Ms. Kathleen Ledgerwood 
Mr. & Mrs. William Nelson 
Mr. & Mrs. John Glancey 

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Devanney 
Mr. & Mrs. A. Cheng 

Mr. & Mrs. John Janiszewski 
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Malaska 

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Frank 
Ms. Viola Frank 

Ms. Mathilda Deutsch 
Mr. & Mrs. William Asma 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Kelahan 
Galaxy Motors 

Mr. & Mrs. John DeRea 

Fr. Phil as he was affectionately known, was ordained a priest of the MSC 

in 1968.  He travelled throughout the world working with Mother Theresa 

in India,  the missions in Colombia, and at Pizza Navona Church in Rome 

Italy.  Through his association with Mario Andretti he became the Chaplin 

for Indy–Car Racing, traveling the United States and ministering to the 

spiritual and personal needs of the racing community.  He also worked in 

development and public relations for many Catholic organizations, visiting 

the sick, praying with the discouraged and sharing the love of Christ with 

all.  A true testament to this is the legacy of a Named Scholarship for future 

MSC priests.  Through the combined donations in memory of Fr. Philip 

DeRea from those listed below a named scholarship has been established.  

This means each year a seminarian will receive $1000 towards their 

education, and continue to share Christ’s love as Fr. Phil did.    

Br. John, a native of Florida, 

dedicated his life to his faith and to 

the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.  

After spending some time in Papua 

New Guinea teaching auto mechanics 

at a boarding school for young men 

Br. John returned to Youngstown 

OH, where he was the community 

House Manager and later relocated to 

the Center Valley  MSC Retirement 

Community to help attend to the MSC retired Priests.  

Br. John fought a long hard battle with cancer and will 

be dearly missed by all.  Thank you to all those listed  to 

the right for your donations in memory of Br. John.  Rest 

assured that your donations will continue to support the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart through the formation 

of  Priests and Brothers. 
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In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

“In Appreciation of ” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Christopher LaPoint 

In Recognition of Mary Dowe 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Van Hoesen 

In Recognition of Mary Dowe 

By Mrs. Mary Lanfear 

In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

“59th Anniversary of Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs.. John DeFrancesco 

In Recognition of Sam Tufo 

“For Dedicated service to 4th degree K of C” 

By Dcn. Bernard Slate 

In Recognition of Gary West 

“Retirement as Principal of IHC Elementary” 

By Dcn. Bernard Slate 

In Recognition of Milton & Janet Monnat 

“50th Anniversary” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

In Recognition of Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 

By Mrs. Sue Fiaschetti 

In Recognition of Sr. Linh Therese Nguyen 

By Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson 

In Recognition of Jane Sweeney 

“On becoming a Lay Minister” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

In Recognition of Dcn. Neil J. Fuller 

By Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser 

In Recognition of Dcn. Neil J. Fuller 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

In Recognition of Glenn Dodge 

“Happy 100th Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. John Hentze 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Thinking of You 

Thinking of  you Agnes & John Gaffney 

By Mr. Frank Reff 

Thinking of  you John Ambrose 

By Anne Piroli & Helen Piroli 

Thinking of you Dr. Joseph & Helen Cannella 

By Ms. Julie Moots 

Thinking of you Sam Tufo 

By Mrs. Mary Hermann 

Thinking of you Judy & Charles Kilmer 

By Mrs. Catherine Carr 

Thinking of you Cosmo Amedeo 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of you Sr. Cathleen Moore, SSJ 

By Mr. & Mrs. John Hentze 

Thinking of you Milton Monnat 

By Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

Thank you from Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

Monsignor Paul Whitmore 

Father Steve Murray 

Father Leo Wiley 

Thank You from Tamasina Sharlow 

John Hill 

Linda Petrie/Northern Glass 

Frank Reff 

William Caprara & Family 

James Harberson 

Genevieve McGraw 

Bruce Bezanilla 

Jayme & JoAnne St. Croix 

I’m A Foundation Member 
These individuals and businesses have paid dues for 

2017 as recorded  

From July 1, 2017  to November 8, 2017  
Your membership tells the world you are a member of 

our team!   

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or 

email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

David & Mary Bell 

Richard & Janice Coseo 

David Kamide 

Julie Moots 

David & Casey Nicol 

Clara Petrie 

Susan Sprague 

Johnathon Stone 
 

A very special  Thank You to those who contribute more 

than the minimum dues each year.   

Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.     
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Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
July 1, 2017  -  November 8, 2017 

DONOR                                _       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                  _                     IN MEMORY OF 

Mr. Richard Aldrich 

Mrs. Mary Dowe Estate 

Mr. & Mrs. Glen Gough 

Mr. Frederick McCarthy 

Mr. William McGurrin 

Mr. Matthew McKenna 

Mr.  John Mowry 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Page 

Mrs. Virginia Palumbo 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Reff 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Rich 

Dcn. Bernard Slate 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Ms. Dorothy Wirth 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Mrs.  Bev Hennigan .......................................... Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ................................... Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe .............................. Agnes Gaffney 
Mrs. Virginia Palumbo ...................................... Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ................................ Agnes Gaffney 
Dcn. Bernard Slate  ........................................... Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ................................... Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla .............................. Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. William Murrock ........................................ Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ................................ Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Carmen Pellegrino ......................... Agnes Gaffney 
Ms. Anne Piroli ................................................. Agnes Gaffney 
Ms. Helen Piroli ................................................ Agnes Gaffney 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .................................................. Ann Gefell 
Mr. John Gaffney ..................................................... Ann Gefell 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ....................................... Ann Gefell 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ..................................... Ann Gefell 
Ms. Julie Moots ........................................................ Ann Pound 
William & Joyce Jesmore ...................................... Anne Marie 
Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Novales ............................. Aurora Cabrera 
Mr. David Kamide ................................................. Aunt Bernie 
Mr. Frank Reff ...................................................... Betty Frazier 
Mrs. Dorothy Wilson ..................................... Beverly Colligan 
Mr. Frank Reff ...................................................... Carl Lettiere 
Mr. & Mrs. William Marmon .................... Charlie McLaughlin 
Mrs. Mary Hermann ........................................... Chris Tandayu 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ........................ Chris Tandayu 
Mr. John Gaffney ............................................... Chris Tandayu 
Steven & Regina Elliott ..................................... Chris Tandayu 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Doell .................................. Chris Tandayu 
Mrs. Sue Fiaschetti ............................................. Chris Tandayu 
Mrs. Catherine Carr .................................................. David Carr 
Mrs. Lyola O’Reilly .......................................... David O’Reilly 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ..................................... David Saylor 
Mr. & Mrs. Rejean Roux .................................. Dcn. John Place 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ............ Doyle & Aldrich Families 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ............................................ Edward Brown 
Mr. Frank Reff ......................................... Edward S. Masel, Sr. 
Mrs. Catherine Carr .................................. Elizabeth Ligammari 
William & Joyce Jesmore ............................. Esther Thompson 
Mr. George Hetzler .............................. Fr. Robert Jollett, MSC 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ....................... Fr. Robert Stephenson 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................... Grace L. Pezzimenti 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan .................................. Helen M. Fish 
Mr. Frank Reff ................................................ Howard Halberg 
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Reff ....................................... Howard Halberg 
Mr. & Mrs. David Bell ................................ James F. Cahill, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ............................... Janice St. Croix 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ........................................... Janice St. Croix 
James & Tamasina Sharlow ............................. Janice St. Croix 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Schell .............................. Janice St. Croix 
Mrs. Janet Zapf................................................. Janice St. Croix 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .......................................... Janice St. Croix 

William & Joyce Jesmore ................................ Janice St. Croix 
Ms. Joan Mullaney ........................................... Janice St. Croix 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe ............................. Janice St. Croix 
Mr. & Mrs. Aaron Capone ............................... Janice St. Croix 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Klein .................................. Janice St. Croix 
Mr. William Murrock ....................................... Janice St. Croix 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh ............................ Janice St. Croix 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ............................... Janice St. Croix 
Mr. John Gaffney ............................................. Janice St. Croix 
Mr. Frank Reff ................................................. Janice St. Croix 
Mr. & Mrs. Leo Rutledge ................................. Janice St. Croix 
Mrs. Mary Hermann ................................................ Jeanne Reff 
Mr. Frank Reff ........................................................ Jeanne Reff 
Mrs. Patricia McIlroy .............................. Joe & Marian Scordo 
William & Joyce Jesmore ........................................John Silver 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ......................... Joseph Deshaies 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick ....................... Kathleen A. Miller 
Mr. David Kamide ............................................. Leona Kamide 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser .................................... Loretta Erdner 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ................................. Loretta Erdner 
Mrs. Janet Zapf .................................................... Mabel Reome 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .............................................. Mabel Reome 
Mrs. Mary Hermann ........................................ Margaret Tracey 
William & Joyce Jesmore .................................. Mark Hummel 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ...................................................... Mary Bulger 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ............................................. Mary Coleman 
William & Joyce Jesmore ................................ Mary Randazzo 
Mrs. Ann Loftus ............................................ Michael Gillespie 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Butler Jr. ................................ Nancy Butler 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh ................................. Olga Sennett 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Donovan ....................... Pasquale Carbone 
Mr. & Mrs. William Marmon .......................... Patricia Marmon 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Patricia Turcott 
James & Tamasina Sharlow ...................................Patty Bryant 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ................................................Patty Bryant 
Mr. & Mrs. William Dulmage .............. Philip “Butch” Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Brown  ...................... Philip “Butch” Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark ...................... Richard James Pound 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ........................................ Richard James Pound 
Mr. & Mrs. John Hammond .................... Richard James Pound 
Mr. John Tucker .................................................. Robert Gosier 
Mr. & Mrs. Herman Hetzler ................................ Roger Renaud 
Ms. Helen Sicarra .............................................. Rose Shearman 
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Charlebois ........... Rosemary Reff Charlebois 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ............................ Sally Hoffman 
Ms. Julie Moots ................................................ Shawn Mathous 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................... Steven Petrie 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante .......................... Steven Petrie 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Theresa Brown 
Mrs. Mary Hermann ..................................... Thomas Callaghan 
Mr. & Mrs. William Dulmage ....................... William Patterson 
Mr. Kenneth Baker ............................................... Wilma Baker 



10 

 

NON PROFIT ORG 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 

WATERTOWN NY 

PERMIT 18 

Sacred Heart Foundation 
668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York 13601 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Planned Giving 
 

As we approach Thanksgiving and Christmas, we begin to think about making donations to our  

favorite charities. The Sacred Heart Foundation, whose sole purpose is educating priests, ensures 

the future of your grandchildren’s privilege to participate and benefit from Mass.   
 

Supporting a worthy cause while lowering your tax bill is a win – win situation.  Now is the time to 

make your tax deductible gifts for the 2017 tax filing season.  As the standard deduction increases, 

less people are able to itemize, eliminating the deduction for charitable giving.  
 

However, there are a number of ways to make a donation and receive a benefit on your tax return.  

Below is a list of a few ways you can lower tax and use the standard deduction: 

1-Required minimum distribution of a Tax Free IRA directly to a qualified charity  

2-Gifting of appreciated stock to a qualified charity   

3-Setting up a charitable trust –allows the donor receive payments and upon death the trust is 

dissolved and the charity receives the remaining assets.  
 

If you would like more information on ways to make a donation to the Sacred Heart Foundation 

and lower your tax bill, please contact our office at 315-782-3344 or your financial advisor.  

Mission Statement 
The Sacred Heart Foundation spreads the word of God by raising funds which provide financial assistance for the 

education of those studying to be priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in the world. 


